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Dear Region III Members, 
 
I hope each of you had a great Labor Day weekend. Those who have school aged 
children I know you were glad to get those kiddos back into a routine. 
 
Time is fast approaching to complete a slate of officers for your club. Step up and 
volunteer for an officer or committee chairman. You do not have to have all of the 
answers just be able to ask the questions. Never think you cannot serve in a certain 
position because you do not know all about the position. Chances are the person who 
served before you had to ask question to carry out their duties. 
 
Running for 2015 ADDC Officers are listed below: 
 
Connie Harrison – President Elect – San Antonio Desk and Derrick Club – Region IV 
Maggie Franks – ADDC Vice-President – West Virginia Desk and Derrick Region I 
Mark Loch  - Secretary – Red Earth Desk and Derrick – Region VI 
Terry Ligon – Secretary - -Graham Desk and Derrick – Region IV 
Barbara Pappas – Treasurer – Wichita Falls Desk and Derrick – Region V 
Christina  Forth-Matthews – Edmonton Desk and Derrick – Region VII 
 
The Lafayette Club is busy putting the final touches on ADDC Convention.  It is not too 
late to register… 
 
To All Convention Attendees: This is a reminder to bring with you to the meetings.  
 
1. Convention Procedures 
2. Rules of Convention 
3. Proposed Amendments to the ADDC Bylaws and Standing Rules. 
4. Nominees for 2015 ADDC Officers  
 
Your club delegate will definitely need these. If you do not have them already let me 
know and I can send them to you.  
 
 
Till Next Month, 
 
 
 
Sharon Blackwell 
   
Quote of Month:   Try to learn something about everything and 
everything about something – Thomas Henry Huxley 

- CONNECT 
- ENGAGE 
- COLLABORATE 
- LEARN 
 


